
CRANE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Happy New Year! I hope the start of this 
year nds you and your loved ones 
healthy and happy. I wanted to take this 
time to thank all of you who 
participated in the collection of toys for 
the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys for 
Tots program. Twenty-six of our 

communities across the U.S. participated and collected 
thousands of toys for this program that brings holiday joy to 
more than seven million disadvantaged children each season. 
Hunt is proud to support this holiday tradition, and we’re 
grateful for your generosity. As we enter the new year, we are 
partnering with the American Red Cross to help address the 
critically low blood supply levels. If you are healthy, we 
encourage you to consider donating blood. For those who have 
recovered from Coronavirus, donating your plasma can help up 
to 4 coronavirus patients in need. For other ways you can help, 
go to www.redcross.org. Watch for information on mobile 
blood donation locations in January and February within our 
communities.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Tenant Satisfaction Survey 
The annual CEL TSS is open and ready for your feedback.  

We want to hear from you!  Please make sure you check 

your email and fill out the Tenant Satisfaction Survey.  This 

year the survey came from 

NavyHousingSurvey@CELassociates.com  

and they were sent to the primary email on your account.  If 

you are not sure which email that is, you can contact the 

office for assistance.    We truly appreciate you taking the 

time to give us your opinion.  Completing the survey will 

enter you into the drawing to win an Amazon gift card.  We 

hope to hear from you!  

 

 

Office Contact Information 

 

300 HWY 361, Building 57, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-854-0370 • Fax: 812-854-0371 

Congratulations to Qts. L and Qts. J for 

winning our decorating contests! 

SAVE THE DATES 
 
January 1st 
New Year’s Day 
 

January 18th 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 

 

 
Tonya Sheetz—Community Director 
 
Douglas McDonald—Maintenance Tech II 
 

STAFF LIST 


